
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Unfortunately, none of our sport fixtures start until after the October break, 
however we do have our Staff vs S6 events that happen once a month and are 
organised by Beath’s very own sports council. 
 
We started the year off with Tug of War where sadly for the pupils, the staff 
pulled out a 3-1 win. Hopefully the S6’s can redeem themselves at next months 
event! 
 

 


